
McGill UNI VERSI Tooting

Professor W.H. Brittain

8th September 1937

Dear Sir,

I have your letter of the 5th September In which you 

ask for help In locating a Miss King, who was 

nuree In Verdun,

a visiting district

I understand that Misa King Is now away on holidays, 

but If your lawyer, Mr. Squires, wishes to try to locate her or

to approach the Victorian Order of Nurses for any record she

may have kept regarding her oases in Verdun, he should get in 

touch with Miss Moag, Victorian Order of Nurses, 1246 Blebbp 

Street, Montreal,

Yours very truly,

W.H,Brittain. 
Acting Principal,

Mr. Arthur J. Bunt,
1180 Woodland Avenue, 

Verdun, Que,


